
We would like to invite Patients, SIR and LIHC Staff to come 
enjoy food and refreshments as we wish Melissa and her family 
the best of luck and to show our gratitude for the service she 

had provided to our Susanville and Native Communities.

July
6

Wednesday Please join us from 
11am-1pm

Education Resource Center
745 Joaquin St, Susanville, CA

Going Away Luau for 
Melissa Garnett, FNP


